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Hello,

I would like to strongly object to the proposed night flights at Dublin airport between the
hours of 11PM-7AM. Flights are very disruptive in our neighbourhood and already effect
my children's sleep routines. I am concerned for the well-being of myself and family
should this go ahead.

Please let me know if you need any further information from me.

Kind regards
Lucie Butler
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